
EDSO going to the people to
talk facilities
El Dorado County Sheriff John D’Agostini is planning to have
town hall style meetings throughout the county in each of the
supervisor districts.

The topic of the meetings will be the new sheriff’s office
facility on the West Slope. D’Agostini will be discussing
details  of  the  building:  progress,  location  and
representatives from the local architectural firm, Arch Nexus,
will also be present. The sheriff is looking for the public’s
feedback  and  input  on  the  project  and  the  design  of  the
building.

Our  current  office  was  built  in  1971.  The
department  has  outgrown  the  facility  in  size
and  functionality.

The meeting schedule is:

District 1
Jan. 28 at 6pm, El Dorado Hills Fire Department, 1050 Wilson
Blvd., El Dorado Hills.

District 2
Jan. 25, 6pm, Pioneer Park Community Center, 6740 Fairplay
Road, Somerset.

District 3
Jan.  26,  6pm,  American  Legion  Hall,  4561  Greenstone
Road,  Placerville.

District 4
Feb.  1,  6pm,  Pilot  Hill/Cool  Grange  Hall,  1701  Highway
193, Cool.

District 5
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Jan. 27 at 6pm, Pollock Pines Community Center, 2675 Sanders
Way, Pollock Pines.


